
BRING THIS DOCUMENT WITH YOU WHEN YOU TAKE YOUR TEST! 
 

 

Covid-19 mass testing between 4 and 6 December 2020 

Consent to the storage and processing of your data as per Section 9 Subsection 2 Letter a 

GDPR  

and information as per Section 13 and 14 GDPR 

Competent data protection authority and data protection officer: 

Federal Minister of Social Affairs, Health, Care and Consumer Protection 

Federal Ministry of Social Affairs, Health, Care and Consumer Protection 
Stubenring 1, 1010 Wien 
Email: post@sozialministerium.at 
 

Data protection officer 
Mag.a Eva-Maria Pfandlsteiner LL.M. and Mr Mag. Florian Reininger,  
Stubenring 1, 1010 Wien,  
Email: vorname.nachname@sozialministerium.at 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
You can only participate in the Covid-19 mass testing programme using rapid antigen tests if you give us your voluntary 
and written consent to the storage and processing of your personal data. If you do not give us your consent, you will not 

be able to get tested under the mass testing programme.  
By completing this form, you give your explicit consent to the processing of the following personal data for the purpose of 
carrying out a coronavirus antigen test: 

Person participating in the testing programme  
(please complete all fields) 

Family name:  Date of birth: 

Given name:  Sex: 

Address:  

Email: Telephone: 

 

Legal representative (e.g., parents or legal guardians for children under 14, legal guardians of adults)  
(Please only complete this section if you are giving consent on behalf of another person.) 

Family name:  

Given name:  

Address:  

Email: Telephone: 

The personal data of legal representatives is processed on the basis of the respectively applicable laws (ABGB for legal 
guardians of minors, child and youth welfare laws, laws on adult dependent relatives etc.). 

 
The test involves taking a cell sample and storing the above data alongside data on the epidemiological evaluation, a sample 
identifier (allowing clear identification of the sample source), a department-specific personal ID, and the test result (positive or 
negative) in the screening programme register of the Federal Ministry. Positive test results are also saved in the 
epidemiological reporting system and forwarded to the competent healthcare authorities. 
 
You will receive your test result by email or phone. 
 
The testing and storage process involves other organisations (municipalities, the Austrian Armed Forces, emergency services, 
IT service providers), which will also receive your data to the extent required. 
All processed data are secured against unauthorised third-party access and deleted immediately after they have fulfilled their 
purpose. In the event of a negative test result, the data will be stored for 4 weeks so that any queries may be answered. You 
can withdraw your consent at any time by emailing tiroltestet@tirol.gv.at. The data processing activities that have been 
completed up to your withdrawal of consent will not be affected.  In the event of a positive test result, the withdrawal of your 
consent will not have any legal effect, as the law governing epidemics stipulates a report to the healthcare authority, which will 
lead to further measures under the same law (subsequent PCR test, quarantine etc.).  
 
Your rights include the right of access, rectification and erasure of your data.  
You also have the right to raise an objection to the data protection authority. 
 
(Date and place)                                                          
 
 

(Signature of the person giving consent or, in case of a minor under 14 or a dependent adult under the law governing adult 
dependent relatives, their legal representative) 
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